
 

 

 

Friends of Langley News (Your School Parent Teacher Association)  

Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

Friends of Langley AGM will be held via zoom on Monday 16 November at 5pm. Everyone is 

welcome; please do consider joining our committee. We are a friendly and sociable group of 

parents/carers/grandparents. Meetings are held once a term to plan fun activities for the children, 

create fundraising events and discuss how the money raised should be spent within the school. We 

also set up and run the summer and Christmas fair, organise and run the school discos as well as 

other events throughout the year.  We need new members for these events to continue please!  

The link to the AGM will be posted on Facebook and twitter but we do encourage you to complete 

the form at the bottom of the sheet with your name and email address to save time doing this in the 

meeting itself.  

The Friends of Langley Christmas Fair 

This year we will be unable to hold the Langley Christmas Fair in the same way we normally would. 

This is a great shame for the school as it is one of our biggest fundraising events of the year and a 

very enjoyable event for the children. We have been trying to think of different ways of fundraising 

in a ‘Covid secure’ way and have a few suggestions below. 

We are thrilled to be able to run the Christmas Chocolate Tombola still, albeit in a slightly different 

way. The Non-uniform day will go ahead on 4th December. The children bring in some chocolate to 

donate and wear their own clothes.  All the chocolate will be collected and will be left for well over 

72 hours in school before the chocolate tombola will take place. Your class will be told when their 

date is to visit the tombola and they need to bring in a minimum of £1 for a turn to win some 

chocolate (each child will win some chocolate). They will each get only 1 turn. We will welcome any 

extra money as donations to FOL on this day.  Please bring money in an envelope.    

We will be taking orders for: 

 Bags of Reindeer dust: Magical food to sprinkle outside on Christmas Eve for Santa’s 

reindeers 

 Christmas Eve bottles: Cute Christmas themed mini milk bottles to make a delicious 

chocolate milkshake on Christmas Eve accompanied with a mini chocolate Santa or 

snowman. 

If you would like to order any amount of these please complete the form at the end of the letter.  

You may want to do your own fundraising for FOL: you could hold a sponsored event for a group of 

friends, siblings or just your individual child. E.g. sponsored walk, sponsored bike ride, virtual quiz 

night, bake sale, sponsored silence! You could just arrange this personally and send the proceeds 

into school in an envelope.       

Alternatively, you may be so grateful you won’t be dragged around the Christmas fair this year that 

you are happy to just donate a bit of money to FOL! Donations marked FOL can be taken into school 

at any time.  



Thank you very much for your support  

Friends of Langley  

 

 

Your Name: ________________________________________________________________ 

Your Email Address:__________________________________________________________ 

Childs Name/s: ______________________________________________________________ 

Childs Class/es:______________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like to join the friends of Langley Committee (please tick) .  

 

I would like to order the following (please put how many you would like) : 

 

Bag/s of reindeer dust @ £1.50 each  

 

Christmas Eve bottle/s @£2.50 each  

  

I enclose £…………………………………. 

To help with limiting the amount of money coming into school we ask that, where possible, please 

send a cheque in to school with the child’s name and class on the back.  If sending cash, please make 

sure it is on a sealed envelope with child’s name and class clearly marked on the front.  


